
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Prospective Candidate, 

 

Thank you for responding to the post advertised and showing an interest in working in one of 

our Trust Schools. 

 

I have enclosed some information about the Trust so you can get a sense of the organisation 

you are considering joining. 

 

I would like to stress that the development of our staff is central to our school improvement 

strategy and that continuous professional development of our staff is a constant feature in all 

our schools.  We are a Delivery Partner for the Church of England in offering National 

Professional Qualifications and are committed to providing Professional Development 

opportunities throughout your time at The Spire whether you are joining as an NQT or an 

experienced member of staff. 

 

We are very proud that each school very much retains its own ethos and identity, however, 

the culture and opportunity for staff development is one of the added benefits that a Multi 

Academy Trust can provide. 

 

Good luck and should you wish to progress your application then I look forward to meeting 

you in the future. 

 

 

 

 

Geraint Roberts 

CEO The Spire Church of England Learning Trust 

 

 

 

 
 

The Spire Church of England Learning Trust 

Chief Executive Office:   Mr. G. L. Roberts, MA 

Registered Office:  Watt Close, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire, B61 7DH 

Tel: (01527) 832376 
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